COCHRANTON HS MARCHING BAND
127 Second Street
Cochranton, PA 16335
(814) 425-7421 x141

carl.miller@craw.org

TO: Thomas Washington, Superintendent
Crawford Central School Board

FROM: Carl Miller, Band Director

Cochranton High School Marching Band
DATE: Aug. 7,2018
RE: Marching Band Trip

The Cochranton High School Marching Band is requesting permission to
take a trip to Orlando, Florida — Disney World on Jan 16 — 20 2019. The band
would be leaving on Wednesday morning (Jan 16), and would return late on
Sunday night (Jan 20). Travel arrangements will be made by Dennis Burnham of
Ambassador Travel Service. The students will march in a parade in the Disney World
Resort and tour all 4 parks in the resort. The musical and educational value of this trip
would be wonderful for our students. For many of our students this may be a “once in a
lifetime” opportunity.

This trip will be completely funded by the Cochranton Cardinal Music
Boosters and the students of the Cochranton High School Marching Band. The
only cost to the school district would be 2 substitutes on Jan 16 and Jan 17
(1 for myself and 1 for Rachel Miller - Asst. Band Dir.). We thank you for your

time and for your continued support of the Cochranton Music Program.
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